
 

 

Friday the 19th of November 

Dress-up Theme 

“Colours of the Sea” and 

Colourful Crazy Hair 

Donations 

Pupils are welcome to 

bring in a donation for 

‘Children in Need’ on 

Friday 

Merchandise 

Wristbands and Pin Badges 

will be available for sale all 

week, from Monday the 15th 

November.  

They cost £1 each and can 

be paid for in class.  

Activities 

Current restrictions require all activities on the day to take place 

in classrooms. This means that there will be no stalls for buying 

things like cakes and toys. To be clear, the only money pupils will 

require is for the merchandise, and to give an optional donation 

on the fundraising day itself (Friday the 19th). Be assured that lots 

of exciting activities will be taking place in each class for Pudsey!  


